
OAKLEY, KS             COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS                 JUNE 15, 2017 

 

The Board of Logan County Commissioners met for a special meeting on 

Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.  The purpose of the special meeting was to 

review salaries and benefits for all County positions and Landfill Surveying.  Those 

present were Commissioners David Hubert and Carl Uhrich.  Cameron Edwards 

was absent. 

 

It was moved and seconded by Commissioners Uhrich and Hubert to approve 

the agenda as presented.  Motion carried 2-0.   

 

The Board discussed getting the Landfill surveyed so they can begin digging a 

new pit.  The Board phoned Jerol DeBoar from Penco Engineering to discuss the 

matter.  After a short discussion, it was the consensus of the Board to have 

Penco Engineering do the work.  The Board agreed to send former surveyor 

Elmer Zerr a letter stating his services are no longer needed.   

 

The Board studied salaries and benefits from several other counties.  Discussion 

was held.  It was the consensus of the Board to gather more information and 

discuss at a later date.     

 

There being no further business discussed it was moved and seconded by 

Commissioners Uhrich and Hubert respectively to adjourn the meeting at 11:10 

a.m.  Motion carried 2-0.   
 

ATTEST: ___________________________APPROVED:__________________________ 


